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We have lived in Portmarnock for 42 years.

We wish to object in the strongest terms to any alteration to the existing planning
permission for the second runway at DUBLIN AIRPORT.

In particular we object to any flights between 11pm and 6am using this runway.

Bill and Rosemary Lowe,
. Onward Walk,
Portmarnock





